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THE BULLY 
Number 8 : 22 August, 2012 

August is Membership and Extension Month   

 
 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

 

Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 

10am by phone or email on  

9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 

deanandgail@hotmail.com   

 

Send Contributions & 

Information for the Bully 

to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 

CELEBRATIONS      
22-28  August  2012 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

James Hayward  26 /8 Aileen Prestage  24/8 44 yrs  Rob & Aileen Prestage  
on 24 /8 

Andy Perrella  26
th

  14 yrs 

   Ian Robertson  28
th

   24 yrs 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed,   29 August  2012 
 

Next week’s  

 

 
MONTHLY  KEYNOTE  SPEAKER ; STATE ISSUES 

  Brett   Belstead 
Main Roads Department 

 

Quote of the week:   
A diamond is a chunk of coal made good 
under pressure! 

Carry on Doctor 
This week over 40 members were treated to a vocational tour of the 
South West Health Campus, in particular, the Radiology unit operated 
by Genesis Cancer Care.   President Stephen introduced Eugene 
Leong, director of the centre, who cordially briefed us about the nature 
of the unit and radiology  treatments in general, before giving us the 
grand tour of the centre.  Members were very interested in the 
operation of the large radiology machinery, with lots of questions 
about uranium and particle radiation,  which were quickly dispelled.  
Cedric Getley was quoted as saying’ I would be comfortable coming 
here now that I know all about it!’ 

 
Continued over the page 
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Keep on carrying on doctor- from page 1 
The centre has been open for 12 months and 
currently caters for approximately 25-50 patients 
per day, with provision for 60.  This centre deals 
with the treatment of a wide range of cancers in 
adults ,as well as some treatment for pain and 
excessive bleeding for palliative care patients.  
Patients come from the local area, Mandurah 
and the south west, but increasingly Albany 
residents are taking up the opportunity rather 
than travelling to Perth for the same treatment.  
   

 

 

Treatment takes about 15 mins to set up and 
patients must keep very still, but the actual 
radiation takes approximately 1 min.  The  
therapy room is concrete reinforced and the 
radiologists are not permitted in the room whilst 
treatment occurs. The results and photographic 
images are processed in a separate room, just 
down the corridor from the treatment room. 

Members showed lots of 
interest before Zaki 
thanked and presented 
Eugene with a Rotary Pin 
celebrating  the year of 
peace.  Members  moved 
to the conference room , 
where St John’s catering 
provided a  lavish spread 
of finger food  with drinks 
included!.   
 

   

 

Mark Graham , CEO of St 
John’s was unable to 
attend due to a 
commitment in Perth, so 
President Stephen 
enlightened member 
about the building 
projects currently taking 
place in  both hospitals. 

 

In a couple of months St John’s will open the 
Comprehensive Cancer Centre, a Cardiology Care Unit 
with an Angiography Suite, a Renal Dialysis Unit and an 
Accommodation and Wellness Centre.   

The Bunbury Regional  will also open their new Emergency Department.  For more 
information ;  www.sjgod.org.au/bunbury/redevelopment  
 
 

http://www.sjgod.org.au/bunbury/redevelopment
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Guests this week  
We welcomed Lyn Wilkinson, Lorraine Connup and Nick Lavies as special guests 
this week. 

Weekly  Competition 

A special raffle was taken  by selling tickets and donating a $50 prize based on the 
last two digits of a  $50 note.  Neil Sinclair was the worthy recipient. 

 
Correspondence in 

Ray reported the contact details booklet issued last week has to be returned due to 
printing errors that include duplicate and missing pages . 

Group study exchange 
Trevor informed members of the Group Study Exchange program available this year 
to Virginia (USA) and Brazil.  Virginia ( D7610) , is in on the 23 Feb – 28 April and 
out on 3 April -7th May, 2013 and is open to general teams and mixed occupations.  
Brazil ( D4360) is in on 11 March- 21 April and out on 9 April – 12 May, 2013.    This 
is the final year the GSE will be funded by the District.  Final applications are due 22 
September and members are encouraged to nominate  applicants- between the 
ages of 25-40 in worthy professions. 

Administration 
Ben reported last week’s survey is available on line so please complete it as this is 
your club and an opportunity to have a say.  
The next keynote address on 17 September with Dr Henry Oakley, from UK Orchid 
Society, and promises to be an interesting look into poisonous and medicinal plants 
of WA.  This keynote is a joint club venture of Bunbury clubs and as such will be held 
at  The Bunbury Yacht Club at a cost of $30 per head.  

 
Reminders: 

29 Aug   Brett Belstead -  see flyer attached below 
31 Aug   Sundowner at John Carey’s house 
17 Sept  Keynote Dr Henry Oakley 
21 Nov DG Bob Cooper visits 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Responsibilities   
 

Duties: August  29th September  5th 

Host & Grace Terry Coote TBA 

Properties Brian Castieau  

Properties Eric Hodgson  

Reception Don Spriggins  

Reception John Carey  

Introduction John Grey  

Thanks Roger Veen  

Ticket Sales Jim Stephen  

Fines Turk Ellis  

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop  
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 ROTARY CLUB of SOUTH BUNBURY(INC) 

  
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ED  

       29 AUGUST 2012 
  

 MONTHLY     SPEAKER KEYNOTE 

KEYNOTE LOCAL ISSUES 

 

 

A Civil Engineer has worked for Main Roads 

Western Australia for 30 years. This includes 5 

years with Bridge Section undertaking waterway 

investigation and bridge design, 6 years in the 

South West undertaking road and bridge 

construction, 10 years in the Goldfields Esperance 

Region based in Kalgoorlie largely as Regional 

Manager, and the last 9 years based in Bunbury as 

Director South West Operations.  

Currently responsible for the asset management of 

over 1700 kilometres of highways and main roads 

and associated bridges in the South West and Peel 

Regions as well as programming and project 

delivery associated with the maintenance and 

expansion of this network 
 

 

Brett BELSTEAD                   

Director South West Operations     

Main Roads Western Australia 

 

           EELUP ROUNDABOUT UPGRADE 1st 100 days 

 Why traffic signals?       

 Will there be an overpass? 

 How do the signals work?  

 How is it performing? 

 What's happening at Koombana Drive /                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Estuary Drive  intersection? 
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